Dear Parents,

I hope you have all enjoyed the half term break and the children are ready once again for the busy half term ahead!

Meetings

A meeting regarding the SATs tests will be held on Thursday 1st March at 3:30pm for parents of the Y6 children. I will be giving out information about the exams and how results are recorded. Please come along with any questions you may have.

A letter was given out earlier this week regarding the residential to Kingswood. A meeting will be held in school on Monday 5^{th} March at 3:30pm to discuss the residential.

Homework

Homework will continue for Y5 as usual. Y6 children will continue to complete the CGP books. Please continue to support your child with this

An adult will hear your child read at least once a week, though the day may vary - it is therefore important that reading books are in school every day. May I also take this opportunity to remind you of the impact which regular reading at home will also have on your child's progress.

Booster classes for the Y6 children will continue as usual every Tuesday after school until 4:15pm.

Numeracy

Children will focus on various aspects of maths, including:

- Decimals
- Problem solving
- Area, perimeter & volume
- Angles

Literacy

Children will continue to focus on various aspects of Literacy which will be linked to our novel Street Child.

- Non-chronological reports
- Biographies

ICT

This half term children will gather information linked to their topic Victorian Britain. The children will also take part in e-safety activities.

Science

We will be learning all about working scientifically and completing various investigations.

Topic

We will be learning all about Victorian Britain, which is linked to our novel in Literacy.

P.E.

Our PE apprentice will be teaching our class invasion games. PE will take place every Monday and Thursday, however it is recommended that PE kits remain in school as extra sessions may take place on a different day.

Please ensure an appropriate PE kit is provided for your child.

Art/DT

The pupils' art work will be based on our topic Victorian Britain. The children will be given the opportunity to explore painting and printing in the style of William Morris.

PSHE

Children will continue to understand how to make the right choice in tricky situations.

<u>Music</u>

The children will continue to sing and play the ukuleles. New chords will be introduced.

Kind regards, Mrs Mowbray



Spring 2 Newsletter

Class 4